Riverhaven Homeowner's Association Board Meeting Wednesday January 9, 2008 6:15 pm

Lighthouse YMCA 2900 N. Columbus

Riverhauen

Riverhaven Community c/o Cadden Community Management 1870 W. Prince Road Tucson, AZ 85705

Riverhaven HOA website: www.riverhaven.us

RIVERHAVEN RESIDENT

Riverhaven Homeowner's Association Board Meeting Wednesday January 9, 2008 6:15 pm

Lighthouse YMCA 2900 N. Columbus



News from the River's Edge January 2008 Update

Holiday Decoration Contest Winners!

Winner of the craziest house: 3540 Riverhaven Drive

Winner of the house that most captured the holiday spirit: 4135 Stone River Winner of the house with best overall decorations: 4291 Parting Waters

Christmas Tree Recycling

The City of Tucson will NOT collect Christmas trees from our curbs. You can cut your tree into small pieces and put them in your trash can or you can take the tree to one of the tree recycling locations open from 12/26/07 to sundown on 1/13/08. The nearest locations to Riverhaven are the east parking lot of the Rillito Race track on 1^{st} Ave. north of Wetmore, or south of the Little League Ball fields at Udall Park on Tanque Verde. Trees can also be kept out of sight in your backyard or garage until the next bulky trash pickup on 3/17/08.

Do not throw your tree over you wall or dump it in one of the washes. All of the washes and land that surrounds Riverhaven are Riverhaven Common Areas and they are maintained by the Homeowners Association.

Don't Park on the Wrong Side of the Street

Parking on the wrong side of the street i.e. against traffic, is dangerous and illegal. You can be ticketed by the police and fined by the Association for it. There have been many complaints about this problem on Babbling Brook and Wading Pond. Parking problems can be reported to PARKWISE at 791-5071 and/or the Tucson Police non-emergency phone line at 791-4444 and/or Cindy Borquez at 297-0797.

Davidson School

The HOA Board wants to work more closely with our neighbor Davidson School [http://edweb.tusd.k12.az.us/Davidson/]. Our community members can help the students at Davidson by joining the Rotary Reading Seed Coach program [http://www.readingseed.org/]. The volunteer reading coaches help children in 1st thru 3rd grade develop their reading skills. Volunteers must be able to give at least 1 hour per week to read with 1-2 children. If you are interested in becoming a reading coach, contact Eileen Weisenbaum, volunteer coordinator, at [nertamid@dakotacom.net]. Board member Cindy Hagerman [cindytucson@yahoo.com] can also answer questions about the program.

New Web Site

Our website is undergoing a redesign and a new Riverhaven website will be up and running anytime now. Our current website will be available until the new website is online. Our web address will be the same http://www.riverhaven.us/.